
Historical Commission – August 20, 2013 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:15 pm. Present were Jon Meagher, Cathy Taylor, Howard Glassman, 
Joyce Heywood, and Maureen Byrne 

Tyler Bartlett from the Scouts had Jon sign off on his Eagle Scout project. Tyler constructed a 
shed on the Heritage Park property. Tyler worked on this project from May to August. Everyone 
agreed that the shed turned out wonderful, and that it is a great asset to the park. Well done 
Tyler! 

Treasures report -In revolving account there is a balance of approx. $3736.50.There is $ 1000 in 
another savings acct.  There is $ 860 earmarked for plants. $ 700 will be needed for Heritage 
Park CR. 

Heritage Park update -  Cissy Henderson is offering to do a landscape plan. Cissy suggests large 
trees and bushes.  Cissy has requested to be on the October agenda so she can share her ideas. A 
lot of work has been done to remove invasive species. The DPW has been keeping up with 
cutting the grass. The commission will hold some work days in the fall. The commission has 
recently become aware of some dumping on the property. 

OSL testing on the chamber- delays have occurred due to budget cutbacks, but test results should 
be back by October. 

Conservation Restriction- The verbiage in the CR was accepted unanimously by the commission. 

Officer Elections- Jon Meagher voted in as Chairman, Cathy Taylor voted as Vice Chairman, 
Howard Glassman was voted as Treasurer, Maureen Byrne voted as Secretary. 
 


